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Rt Hon the Lord Mandelson
House of Lords
London
SW1A 0PW

14 September 2009

Dear Lord Mandelson

MG ROVER — THE PHOENIX FOUR

These people ought to be in jail. How long is it going to take you to get them there?

As a prison visitor for seven years, I got to know over one hundred inmates. I am confident
that more half of them were in custody for less offensive behaviour than these four rogues.

Yours sincerely

John Dexter


